
25th Annual Worldwide Candle Lighting 

Sunday, December 12, 2021 

 

The Compassionate Friends Worldwide Candle Lighting on the 2nd Sunday in December unites family and friends 

around the globe in lighting candles for one hour to honor the memories of the sons, daughters, brothers, sisters, 

and grandchildren who left too soon. As candles are lit on December 12th, 2021 at 7:00 pm local time, hundreds of 

thousands of people commemorate and honor the memory of all children gone too soon. 

The Houston Northwest Chapter of The Compassionate Friends 

invites you to join us: 

 

Sunday, December 12, 2021 at 6:30pm 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

5201 Spring Cypress Rd. 

Spring, TX  77379 

 

Enter off Spring Cypress Rd.  The building entrance is on the left side near 

the flag poles (look for the Compassionate Friends sign). 

 Please arrive at 6:30 for fellowship.  There will be a performance by Klein 

Collins drama students.   Food, drinks and candles will be provided.  If you 

wish to include your child in the remembrance video, send 3 or 4 your photos 

along with your child's name and dates to Darryl Heino at 

darrylheino@gmail.com.  You may also bring a framed photo of your child to 

place on the table with a candle.  All family and friends are welcome. 

For more information contact Beth Crocker at 281-923-5196.     


